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Roger Roth (R - Appleton) released the following statement: 

 

“I'd like to thank Congressman Mike Gallagher for his eight years of service. Throughout 

his time in office, Congressman Gallagher has worked tirelessly for the people of the 8th 

District and shined a light on the dangers both of our adversaries abroad and our 

complacency at home.  

 

Today, I am excited to announce that I am running for Wisconsin's 8th Congressional 

District. 

 

As a lifelong resident of Northeast Wisconsin, I am ready to fight back against President 

Joe Biden's dangerous open border, disastrous economy, and weak foreign policy that has 

put Americans at risk, both at home and abroad. 

 

I'm proud to support President Trump as we reclaim the White House. We have seen 

what failure looks like and we know the first step is getting our economy back on track, 

securing peace and prosperity for generations to come means defeating Joe Biden and the 

Democrats. As goes Northeast Wisconsin, so does the state. 

 

Now is a time for bold, new leadership to restore the America we love. We must solidify 

our border and strengthen our national security, our economy, and our traditional values. 

Our federal government is failing us. It is our duty to preserve and protect our great 

nation now and for our future.  

 

Wisconsin is ready for a proven conservative fighter in Washington, D.C., and I am ready 

to deliver.” 

 

Roth is a third-generation homebuilder in Northeast Wisconsin, a Captain in the 

Wisconsin Air National Guard, and a leading conservative as Wisconsin’s nominee for 

Lieutenant Governor and as a member of the Wisconsin State Legislature. 

 


